

News

Clinical Laboratory Test Update

48hr Add On-Testing

Effective June 26th, an EPIC update will be made to the suggested lab test <u>add-on</u> notification for specimen availability. The *maximum* cut-off for suggested <u>add-on testing will be 48 hours</u>.



Note: Laboratories will still have availability to add on testing past 48 hours if the request is within testing stability, but the EPIC suggestion to providers will not trigger. A call to the laboratory for an add-on test past 48 hours will be required. Reflex add-on testing will still occur within the laboratory as required.

Please call Angelina King, laboratory manager at 719-365-6879, if you have any questions or visit our test directory at www.testmenu.com/MemorialHospital for additional information.